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Talking about the Lorne Foreshore 

 
Next Wednesday 25 January, 9am-12 noon, Great Ocean Road Coast Committee will host a 
drop-in sessions at Erskine Paddock, Lorne, between Mantra and the Lorne Foreshore 
Caravan Park.  The session marks the commencement of community consultation for the: 
 
• Lorne Central Foreshore Master Plan 
• Erskine Paddock Concept Plan 
• Erskine Peninsula upgrades. 
 
Feedback on this initial round of consultation will close 5.00 pm 24 February.   
 
Great Ocean Road Coast Chief Executive Officer Richard Davies said the organisation was 
proud to manage these much loved areas of Lorne in partnership with the community.  
 
“This is an opportunity for people to come along and ask us questions in person, and 
contribute to these plans which are vitally important for the liveability of Lorne.” 
 
Mr Davies said a number of the projects had been driven by ideas from the community.  
  
“We need to be responsive to the ideas and aspirations for the people and holidays-makers 
of Lorne, and planning for the future of these precious open spaces along the foreshore is 
top priority.”  
 
Project details available at www.gorcc.com.au.    
 
As a community-based, not-for-profit organisation, that manages 37 km of coastline 
between Torquay and Lorne, all funds raised through Great Ocean Road Coast’s commercial 
operations go back into the community through caravan park investment, environment and 
education programs. 
 
Further drop-in sessions will be advertised shortly.  
 
Media enquiries: David Petty - 0437 557 960 
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